
To the hard working CUPE bus team, 
 
I just wanted to say thank-you for all of your continued support for the 
NDP in Peterborough.  The Dave Nickle campaign team has had a 
surge of energy after the CUPE bus stop.   The bus was a central 
portion of our day.  
 
Yesterday was busy. Howard Hampton stopped by briefly to continue 
his platform release on working families.  His media bus and 
entourage added intensity to the day.   
 
Olivia Chow came to discuss child care issues at the Kawartha Child 
Care Center.  In the evening we had a fundraising dinner.  Olivia was 
successful in raising a substantial amount of money to contribute to 
Dave’s campaign.  
 
The CUPE bus was the key that bound the day together.  Your driver 
Tony was very informative, enthusiastic and helpful in distributing 
literature and talking with people.   
 
I can only hope that with your help other ridings will have as much 
success in their campaigns.  We feel like we have a chance to win 
this seat. 
 
Once again thank-you, 
 
Christine Jaros 
 
Campaign Manager  
Dave Nickle Campaign 
457 Water St. 
Peterborough, On 
K9H 1E9 


